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Professor Joan K. Morris, Chief Investigator of the EUROIinkCAT project, would like to
express interest in cooperating with and supporting THE SOS PROGRAM FOR SPINA BIFIDA
led by Spina Foundation. Prof. Morris is keen to support the SOS Program, in its aims to
provide help to families expecting the birth of a child with a congenital neural tube defect.
We are hopeful that the cooperation undertaken will help to support children with spina
bifida and their families.
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